
Happy May Days!! 

 

     Things are getting busy here at the Tavern as we gear up for a 

busy few months ahead. 

 

     We start off with our "Annual Yard Sale" on May 10th from 

8-2. This is a major fundraiser so if you still have anything to 

donate call Linda or Bob this week. Hope you stop by and check 

out the great bargains that are available.  We would also like to 

remind you that our friends from the Dudley Conservation Land 

Trust with be holding a "Mothers Day Plant Sale" in front of the 

Tavern on the same day. 

 

      On Thursday, May 15th at 7:00 PM our program for the 

month will be "Rural Landscapes" when local artist Laureen 

Hylka Wondolowski will talk about her painting inspirations 

from the local countryside.  

 

     Also start thinking about the "Antique and Collectible Sale" 

to be held on Thursday June 19th, the same day as the Dudley 

Grange Strawberry Festival. If you have something that you 

would like to sell call Ed Bazinet. For those of you who have 

never been to the Strawberry Festival you don't know what you 

are missing. We highly recommend that you check it out, enjoy 

some great food and shortcake, listen to some good old time 

entertainment, maybe even watch the frog jumping contest and 

check out the antiques and collectibles for sale in our barn.  

 

     Lastly, wishing a Happy Memorial Day to all. Please 

remember all those who have served our country. 

 


